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Reference:   FOI.1919.19 

Subject:    OsseoFix Spinal Fracture Reduction System 

Date of Request: 12 November 2019 
 

Requested: 
 
With regards to OsseoFix Spinal Fracture Reduction System, please provide: 
 
1. The number of patients referred for the treatment in 2017/18, 2018/19, and 2019/20 separately. 

 
2. Details of how your medical professionals are made aware of the treatment. 
 
Response: 
 
1. Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) has not referred any patients to OsseoFix Spinal 

Fracture Reduction System.  
 

2. The UHB does not hold this information. The UHB can confirm that its Trauma and Orthopaedic 
Consultants are not aware of the treatment. 

 

 


